
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter 
Summer Term  

Learning this half term: 

Our focus for the first half term 

will be on plants and growing.  We 

will be planting seeds and thinking 

about what they need to grow 

healthy and strong. We will look at 

stories about growing, including Jack 

and the Beanstalk and we will also 

look at non-fiction books.  

During the second half of the term 

our focus will be on the seaside and 

recycling. 

Books we are reading: 

        

 

        

 

   

Home learning: 

Please read with your child at least 3 

times a week. 

Use the QR codes to access the 

phonics videos at home. 

 

Useful websites: 

Go to www.getset4education.co.uk 

and click on the Home Learning tab 

to see the Active Families Games 

 

 

 



Weekly reminders Reception 

Monday £1 snack money  

Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday PE day Reading books are changed 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Some important reminders: 

Monday 15th April: Start of the Summer 

term 

Wednesday 17th April: Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 25th April: Trip to Windmill 

Farm 

Friday 24th May - INSET day 

HALF TERM  27th  - 31st May 

Monday 3rd June  - INSET day 

Tuesday 23rd  July: end of Summer term  

 

 


